
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

I’m really excited to meet all of you. In the Unit we have fun, work hard and laugh lots. There 

will be new students and staff to meet. Change can be challenging, but we are all here to help 

you. 

I have worked in the Unit Provision since 2014.  

 

 

Likes:  Motor bikes 
 

 

Dislikes: Bullying  

Pets:  Dog called 
Dotty 

 
 

Hobby:  Bush craft 
 

 

Favourite Food: Pasta  
 

 

My favourite subject 
at school:   PHSE 
 

 

Fun fact:   
I’ve been on TV 

 

  

 

1. Try your best and never give up! 

2. Smile 

3. Be Kind 

Where to find me: 

 

 In the Unit  

DU7 – Upper Floor 

 

If you have any questions please contact me 

on the e-mail address below: 

Donna.Coleman@corbybusinessacademy.org 

 

 

Donna Coleman – Learning Support Assistant 
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